
Park Committee Meeting 2-11-15 

Meeting called to order 7:02pm. Present: Dean Wallen, Jaynie Wells, Tom Roewe, John Sambo, Bob 
Trentman 

Tom moved to accept minutes from previous meeting. John second. Motion passed. 

Communications –  

 Heartlands Conservancy – Jaynie was contacted by them to develop a team for long range 
planning for Swansea and the Township  

o Tom and Dean volunteered 

Loop Creek Park –  

 Jaynie presented TWM bid 88K vs 120-130K 
o Tom and Dean will discuss at the February regular board meeting 

Centennial Park – 

 Pipe is gone – Jaynie and Brian Wells coordinated the removal with Grant Evitts,Stan Scott, Jeff 
Slocum, and Ehret Plumbing (Pat Degonia) 

o American Water paid for the removal and reconstruction 

 Volunteer Day March 21 rain datre March 28 
o Heartland Conservancy will provide flyers 
o Bob will check with county to see if they can take care of the removal 
o Jaynie will work with Skip to see about chipper 

 Mulch – Dean will bring up to the board that we have to mulch 

 Parking lot needs to be improved, trenched, sealed, and possibly enlarged 
o Drainage is #1 priority 

Meeting adjourned 8:22pm 

Next meeting 3-11-15 7pm 

 

 

 

 


